
This press release is from the collections at the Robert J. Dole Archive and Special Collections, University of Kansas. 
Please contact us with any questions or comments: http://dolearchive.ku.edu~G q 

FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SENATOR BOB DOLE 
NE\-1 SENATE OFFICE BUilDING 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-6521 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. April 9 --U.S. Senator Bob Dole (R-Kans.) has again 

urged that Kansas Supreme Court Justice Earl E. O'Connor be considered 

for the United States Supreme Court. 

In telegrams today to President Nixon and Attorney General John 

Mitchell, Dole said: 

"In your search for a nominee for the U.S. Supreme Court, I 

strongly urge consideration of Justice Earl E. O'Connor. He is an 

outstanding jurist." 

O'Connor was first suggested for the position last fall. 
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